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RSVP for NCOGS White Coat Wednesday 

ncobgyn@ncmedsoc.org or 919-833-3836 

Please join us for 

White Coat Wednesday  

in Raleigh on 

April 8, 2015 

to advocate for 

Medicaid Reform | Other Health Policy Issues 

 

NC Ob/Gyn Society (NCOGS) members are mobilizing to impact the discussion surrounding 
Medicaid reform and other critical health policy issues in 2015.  Every NCOGS member is 
encouraged to join us in Raleigh on Wednesday, April 8, 2015, beginning at 8:00am with an 
advocacy briefing at the NCOGS followed by meetings with legislators and legislative committee 
hearings at the N.C. General Assembly.  
 
Here are three ways you can be a stronger advocate on these important issues: 
 

1 
Participate 

Join us in Raleigh on April 8 for the 2015 NCOGS White Coat Wednesday.  RSVP for this 
important event by email to ncobgyn@ncmedsoc.org.  

 

2 
Give 

GOPAC is your partner in advocacy, supporting legislators and candidates who are open to the 
NCOGS position on issues of importance to women’s health physicians and women’s health.  

Email ncobgyn@ncmedsoc.org for a contribution form.  
 

3 
Renew 

Keep our NCOGS strong.  Renew your membership for 2015 by Feb. 28, and you will be 
automatically entered to win some really awesome prizes, including a Harmon Kardon Esquire 

Mini!  Want to learn more?  Email us at ncobgyn@ncmedsoc.org.  
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